
 

Non uniform for Seghill First School Christmas fayre 

Children can wear non-uniform for school on FRIDAY 
22 NOVEMBER. 
 
There is no charge for this so instead we are asking for 
donations for the bottle tombola please.  Donations 
can be any sort of bottle- wine or spirits. 
 
Please send in your donation with your child on Friday. 
 
Blue and yellow class will still have PE on Friday and 
will need their PE kit.  Children should bring their 
reading book and reading record to school as normal.  
 
Please make sure your child is wearing something 
practical that they can manage themselves.  No fancy 
dress or party outfits please. 
 
All money raised from the Christmas fayre will be used 
to subsidise the Christmas treat so all children in our 
school experience a special opportunity free of charge. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


